
Good Morning to all 
  
     My name is Traci Brumbles I own the Rainier Liquor Store in Rainier Oregon. I've been a 
liquor agent for the state for 13 years. 
      I have been following SB 1559 and now the amendment and recommendations. I am letting 
you know that my concern is the formation of the "Task Force." It seems the positions 
that liquor agents were to have on the Task Force is now not guaranteed. This should be 
unacceptable to you as this is not fair representation by all involved. Especially those that are 
on the "Front Lines" making money for the state.              
     Agents are a vital source of information to you. They should be part of any decision making 
process by the Task Force. Any decisions that will be made regarding the liquor industry will 
effect our businesses and lively hoods. 
    I want you to be my voice and ask the governor to please fill the 4 "public" members of the 
Task Force with some liquor agents. Our voices need to be heard. 
     Thank you for your time and service. Traci Brumbles agent 1052 - Rainier 
 


